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This week in 4D we did a lot of work in PSHE looking at Diversity and Identity.  We talked about the various models and debated on whether identity remains constant or changes over time. 
In maths, we've completed work on fractions and how they relate to decimals and done conversions between the two.  In literacy we've begun our work on 'A Christmas Carol'.
LB has been helping out with rehearsals for the school Christmas production and has also represented the school in the KS4 basketball tournament, so the class certificate this week goes to him

